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Overnight closure scheduled on U.S. 75 ramp 
 

Conditions permitting, the Kansas Department of Transportation will temporarily close a 

U.S. 75 ramp in Topeka in the early morning hours of Friday, Nov. 8. 
 

The southbound U.S. 75 flyover bridge to eastbound I-70/Gage Boulevard will be closed 
from 2 a.m. to 6 a.m. while safety netting is installed. A marked detour will direct motorists 
to westbound I-70, Fairlawn Road, back to eastbound I-70.  

 
During the closure, eastbound I-70 under the flyover bridge will also be reduced to one lane. 

The eastbound I-70 exit to northbound U.S. 75 and Gage Boulevard will remain open.  
 

KDOT urges motorists to stay alert and follow posted signs in all work zones. For current 
road conditions, visit www.KanDrive.gov or call 5-1-1. For updates on highway projects in 
northeast Kansas, visit https://www.ksdot.gov/bureaus/offtransinfo/NENRelese.asp.  

 
### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information 
about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison 

St., 2nd Fl. West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711.  
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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